
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 
 

 

Dear Parents,                         17th January 2019 

 

As part of our Liverpool topic, we have been learning about Lamb Bananas in art. 

 

We would like to invite you to come into school on Thursday 7th February at 2.00pm to help 

the children create and decorate their own clay Lamb Banana. 

 

If you are able to attend, please sign and return the attached slip by Friday 1st February.  

Thank you very much for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Farlam  Mr Milne 

 

 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Year 6 – Lamb Bananas – Reply Slip 

 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

*I will be able to attend the year 6 art session on Thursday 7th February and will require 

 

 …………… places 

 

*I will not be able to attend 

 

*Please delete as applicable 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………  Date ………………………………. 

 
 


